
From: Mary Hodgman <nembula2002@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Friday, September 22, 2017 4:33 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Northern Pass rejection request  
  
Mary Hodgman 
3146 State Route 114 
Bradford, NH 03221 
 
September 22, 2017 
 
 
Dear Pamela Monroe, 
 
As a resident of New Hampshire I hope the SEC will reject Northern Pass's certificate. 
 
Eversource and Hydro Quebec have both said they aren't paying for the project which raises the question whether 
either of the companies have the financial capability to build and operate this $1.6 billion project. The transmission 
towers and lines are going to have a horrible effect on the landscape, historic sites, and the environment in New 
Hampshire. The transmission like also will not serve our state, as it merely passes through New Hampshire. 
 
Further, approving this project would send the message to businesses that imminent domain is available for their 
use to profit by.  Imminent domain was created to allow the greater good of the community to be served by 
Federal, State and local government agencies to improve communities.  This project is the anti-thesis to those 
worthy goals.  It will harm the communities it is used in.  Please send the strong message to businesses that in 
America and especially in New Hampshire we are by the people for the people, communities and our citizens come 
first.   Businesses in Canada and Massachusetts should not be allowed to sacrifice the rights of New Hampshire's 
citizens for their profits.  
 
I hope the committee will reject this project's certificate to prevent it from harming our state. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Mary Hodgman 
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